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What has been happening this week?  

 

In English we have been learning how to write a recount of activities we completed in 

the holidays. We worked hard to ensure that we ticked off our sentence checklist.  

In maths we have been learning about number bonds and how to work out a systematic 

pattern.  Some of us went onto carry out independent investigations  

In Geography we have learned about maps, symbols, the compass and the continents! 

 

 

Celebrations  

Work on the Wall: Lucian and Rupert for their super maps   

Head teachers Award: Olivia for always showing love and patience. Noah for showing 

perseverance and working hard in class.   

 

Reminders & Messages  

The dates for Year 1 Farming Thursday is 12th December, Year 2 is 5th December. 

Welly Wednesdays are always so much fun! It is getting chilly now so please ensure that 

your child has warm clothes and wellies.  

I’m looking forward to seeing you all next week for parent consultations.  

 


